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(Letter to Dr. Courtney) | Jan. 31st, 1898.

(typewritten)
BALTIMOEE

Dear Dr. Courtney:-
Your paper interests me very much, particularly the point of

the abolition of the knee jerk in these fracture cases. I have been talking
over this point with Drs. Thomas and Cushing in a case which they are studying
very carefully at the hOSpltal. I wish you would send Dr. Thomas a copy of
your paper. - His address is 1298 Madison Avenue. fThe point is'really one wor-
thy of additional study. :

Sincerely Yours,

WK OSLER

Po B oirce writing this I have just got your note and the enclosurev Eany
thanks. I was looking up the question only with a view to adding an additional
note in the next edition of my text-booke. HMuch obliged for the addition reference.
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